
Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim Receives a Number of Political, Security and Tribal
Personalities Congratulating his Eminence on Eid Al Adha Al Mubarak

    Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, received in his office

in Baghdad, on the first day of Adha, Sunday, October 5, 2014, a number of well-wishers

including his eminence Patriarch Sako, the patriarch of Chaldeans in Iraq and the world,

officer Abdul Amir Al Chumari, the head of operations in Baghdad, officer Kassem Ata and a

number of sheikhs from the tribes of Al Anbar, Mosul, Baghdad, middle Euphrates and the south.

His eminence thanked everyone who extended their congratulations, praying to the Almighty to

make this occasion a happy Eid for all Iraqis and the Islamic nation and to accept their acts

of devotion and repel any harm. 


